
 
 

♫ He Has Made Me Glad 

♫ My God Reigns 

Prayer 

Welcome & Family Time 

♫ As The Deer 

Communion Thought: Bread 

Communion Thought : Cup 

Offering/Family Matters 

♫ Don’t Be Afraid 

Teaching 

♫ The Battle Belongs To The Lord 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today’s Worship 
July 19, 2015 

 

Please join us every Sunday morning in the  
church library for a time of prayer with the Elders 

from 8:30 to 9:15. 

 

family matters 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Tuesday, July 21 -
YAH meeting at the 
church building at 

10 AM.   

 August 9-Back to 
School Church-wide 
“picnic” potluck 4 
p.m.  

 

www.farragutchurch.org 
 Farragut Church of Christ  

    Group on  
    Facebook 

   farragutchurch  
   at twitter.com 

farragut 
church 

To Our Guests This Morning! 

We are glad you’re here and feel blessed to have the opportuni-

ty to worship with you.  We would like to ask you to complete an 

attendance card and drop it in the offering.  If you have children, 

they are always welcome in our worship service. For your con-

venience, a nursery is provided for newborn to 2 years old.  

“Quiet Bags” are also available in the Atrium.  

July 19,  2015 

Weekly Newsletter of the 

Farragut Church of Christ 

Loving God, 
Loving Others 

 

Worship & Bible Study 
  

Sunday Morning   

Bible Classes - 9:30 AM 

Worship - 10:30 AM  

 

Wednesday Evening 

Bible Study— 7:00 PM 

 

-Ministry Team- 
Paul Phelps, Minister 

Isaac Pannell, Ministry Intern 

 

-Shepherds- 
Lance Cooper         Roger Dugan 

Dorian Lain    Guy Smoak 

Bob Threlkeld 

 

Preschool- 
Dana Phelps, Director     

865-966-5040 

 

-Office Staff- 
Cathy Hyatt 

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

Mon.-Fri. 

 

136 Smith Road 

Knoxville, TN 37934 

865 966-5025 

Fax 865 966-0572 

wwwfarragutchurch.org 

Farrcofc@tds.net 

“House of Hope” 

August 9th   

 Back to School “Picnic” 

Potluck 

Join us Sunday evening, August the 9th around 

4pm  at the home of TG and Laura Horn.  Bring 

the “fixins” for a picnic and the Horns will pro-

vide a great backyard and the hotdogs.  We 

will enjoy horseshoes and corn hole with a lot 

of good fellowship and the beauty of their 

place.  There will be fun for all ages, come and 

be a part of the festivities before we all get 

back in the routine of school.   Feel free to talk 

with TG and Laura if you have any questions.   

http://www.farragutchurch.org/
mailto:Farrcofc@tds.net


 

family news 

 
July 12 Dorian Lain 

Don Ezelle 

July 19 Jim Goodeve 
Marilyn Harper 

July 26 Ray Duncan 
Ray Duncan 

August 2 Larry Nance 
Larry Nance 

 

Please Pray For... 

 

Giving 2015                                
Last Week’s Contribution             

N/A                                     

Given–to-Date                                    

N/A 

 

 
 

C H I L D R E N  

  

Sunday morning 

Children’s Classes 
Begin at 9:30 

Adults are available in the 
hall to show the children to 

their classes 
 

Children’s Worship 
Is taking a much needed 

break, please use these sum-
mer month for your family to 
worship together.  It is also a 
great time to help our young 
folks acclimate to “Big” wor-

ship   
 

Wednesday Night      
Children’s Class K-4th 

“Connection Now” 5th-8th 
grade 

 

 
 

 “Duplicate”: Sunday 
Nights @ 6 (at the 
building tonight) 

 Prayer Breakfast: Mon-

day @ 10 @ Chick-fil-a 

 August 2-Elders meet-
ing with the teens 

 

 August 9-Back to 
School Church-wide 
“picnic” potluck 4 p.m.  

 

 August 16— 
  
 
 

 August 26—Lost 
Sheep ministries 

 

Pick-Up Schedule for               

Jeff Hacker 

 

Carol O’neal—Prayers really ap-

preciated and needed.   

Charlie Alligood 

Mike Anderson—Home recovering 

Ray Duncan—Pacemaker in the 

near future                                  

Jennifer Hacker— loss of sight and 

recovery from kidney removal.   

Bill Headrick—Health issues. 

Curtis Jones 

Garrick Jones  - 3rd grader at 

Beaumont. Loss of mother in house 

fire. 

Kim LaRue—FHS Baseball mom –

cancer. 

Tony Miller—Larry Nance’s neph-

ew—-health issues 
  

Glenn & Betty Perry’s Niece Han-
nah, and Nephew, Nick medical is-
sues. 
 
Joyce Phillips– Back surgery in the 
near future.    
 
Kathy Rutter—FHS baseball mom-
cancer 
 

Ginger Bowman– Friend of Stepha-

nie Simon—stage 4 cancer had 3rd. 

Treatment, please continue praying. 

Ghana Mission 2015 
 

Be praying and making plans to join us 
this October for our medical mission trip to 
the Village of Hope in Fetteh, West Africa.  
We solicit your prayer and participation  
as we gear up for this partnership.  If you 
are interested in this ministry, we welcome 
you to consider joining us.  The need is 
great and takes us all.   Please let James 
East or David Gentry know of your inter-
est.     

Knoxville Christian 
School 

 

KCS received a great blessing from an indi-
vidual who has provided up to 30 scholar-
ships to church of Christ families. The 
scholarships are available for new full-time 
day students. This scholarship opportunity 
covers half the tuition for the 2015-2016 
school  year up to $3,250. The family will be 
responsible for the $150 application fee, the 
$450 registration fee, and remaining tuition.  
 
This is an incredible opportunity for an edu-
cation at one of the best Christian schools 
in Knoxville. KCS offers an excellent Chris-
tian environment, college-prep program, 
championship sports and a variety of extra-
curricular activities. 
 
If you would like to visit the school this sum-
mer, you can schedule a tour by contacting 
the office any weekday between 9:00am-
2:00pm. If you would like more information, 
please email our admissions counselor at 
pbrashears@knoxvillechristianschool.org  
or visit our website at www.kcknights.org. 
Our website has lots of information as well 
as instructions for our easy online applica-
tion process. 
 
On July 25th we will be sponsoring “Fun in 
the Son” - a day full of family fun and activi-
ties. If you know other friends of family 
members that may be interested in KCS, 
this would be a great time to come out, 
have some fun, meet the faculty and staff, 
and fellowship with the school’s families. 

You are invited to an Open House and 
Dedication of the new school and two 
new group homes on the Tennessee 
Children’s Home Campus at 8550 Har-
old Duncan Way 37931 on Friday, July 
24th at 3 p.m.  
RSVP to Loy Molchan 865 584-O841. 

Thank You 
 

FCC— 
Words cannot begin to explain how 
blessed we are to have found such an 
amazing church family!  Thank you for all 
the thoughts and prayers you have given 
us throughout the pregnancy.  The love 
and support  that has been given to us has 
been overwhelming!  —With Love,  
    The Thomas Family  
To All the Hostesses— 
Thank you so much for the generous gift 
of our travel system and for giving us such 
a great baby shower!  We have truly been 
blessed to have found such an amazing 
Church family!  —Love— 
   The Thomas Family  


